Attachment 2

1508 Irmscher Blvd
Celina, Ohio 45822

March 17, 2017

Dr. Ken Schmeising
Celina City Schools Board of Education
585 East Livingston Street

Celina, Ohio 45822

This letter will serve as formal notice that | will not return to teach for the 2017/2018 school year. My
teaching license with the State of Ohio will expire July 1, 2017.

Thank you.

Sincerely i ‘
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Kathy Hart

Cc: Ann Esselstein, Celina Middle School

Tracey Dammeyer, Director of Special Education



